
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
NATIONAL NATIVE TITLE TRIBUNAL                                  

Question No. 26 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 

Please provide your national report which refers to the time which it takes to dispose of native title 
claims. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

A copy of the Tribunal’s most recent National Report dated September 2010 is attached.  The report 
is published twice each year and can be accessed on the Tribunal’s website at www.nntt.gov.au. 

 


